From His Grace Bishop Apollo of Southern Sinai – Egypt

To whom it may concern

Peace and Love

We need that all people know that we don’t accept at all The Charity Association H.C.C.A. produced by Mr. Antoine Joseph with our names, registered at Geneva – Switzerland and enter it on the inter-net.

And we don’t accept that he can manage by himself any project concerning South Sinai or Sharm El Sheikh. And he has not any business with the Bishopric neither before nor after now.

The Bishopric works are only with the Bishop Anba Apollo only himself no body else.

Fax : 069 – 663 946

Mobile : 010 – 5260059

With my love and thanks

For all people
